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Bellas 
· Prepared class plans for each of the topics to be covered in our six week membership drive
· Offered ‘fast track’ riser recording of the two course songs instead of quartet audition to those who are keen to record in the next two weeks.  Probation period to still apply.
· Will revert back to normal audition on How We Sang/Harmonise the World after the program.
· Need to invite friends and friends of Bellas to attend on the final night of the course (short concert).
· Need graduation certificates for the Bellas.
· Need invitations for Bellas to continue attending CKC rehearsals with a view to auditioning for membership.

Concert on 5/12/15
· Working on preparing the music for the songs to be sung with Sydney Harmony on 5th December at the Independent.  Chorus members will be required to do a good portion of the learning on these independently.  
· I will be recording the learning tracks for these.
· Sunday 29th November to be a rehearsal with Sydney Harmony and also small performance at the church at 3.00 p.m. that afternoon.

Bunch
· Bunch rehearsals resumed with Steph’s return from holidays.

Education/coaching
· PVI’s being scheduled to have with Darlene on Friday 14th August 
· Waiting for Di Huber to get back to me re dates in May 2016

